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Upcoming Events 

Bigs/Littles New Year Party 
1.07|11:45-1:00 
CCC-Main Lobby CCC 
 
 
 
National Skating Month 
1.22|12:00-1:30PM 
CCC – Ice Arena 
 
 

  
Last month the Junior Board had a great time at the Feed my Starving 
Children Event where teams packed 129 boxes that included 27,864 
meals!! Our teams had 2 stations and a bit of competition during the event 
which added a lot of fun to the task.  

We also had our Junior Board meeting and were able to make some exciting 
upcoming plans for our bigs/little event in January and our ice show cast 
party. This meeting was so productive we were able to cancel our December 
meeting! 

With the holiday season fast approaching and the hustle and bustle of 
December we will be having our next events starting in January. 

January 7th will be our Bigs/Littles New Year Holiday Party. We have some 
fun activities planned with our pairs and will be meeting in the CCC lobby 
and then heading to our room for food and activities. This event will be right 
after the club session ends on Saturday. 

January 22th is National Skating Month, This event will be held during CCC 
open skate and our board members will be giving skating lessons and 
showing off their skills to promote figure skating and the CFSC. 

Thank you for everyone’s continued participation in 2022. We hope 
everyone enjoys this upcoming holiday season and comes back refreshed 
for the New Year! 

 


